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Im writing to you today to express my categorical opposition to HB 3075.  This, along 

with Measure 114 only turns thousands and thousands of everyday, law abiding 

Oregonians into potential criminals.  Not to mention the black market that could he 

created.  Rights cease to be Rights, if one must ask permission from the Govenrment 

to exercise them.  Where does a State Government have the authority to create a law 

that supercedes the U.S Constitution?  How can a State legislature in good 

conscience, outlaw items that were purchased, possessed, and used legally, on an 

ex post facto basis, with nearly no grandfather clause or confiscation with just 

compensation?  The people are not the problem.   

 

Do not support this bill. 

 

LEAVE 

US 

ALONE.   


